

ITEM TITLE:

Transportation Advisory Board meeting minutes of February March 15, 2022

SUMMARY OF MEETING:

TAB requested to approve minutes in the text TAB meeting scheduled for 4/19/2022. Board member requested changes be made to minutes. Staff confirmed those changes were already included.

Discussion Items:

- Chairmans Report
 - Resident requested help from the Board to bring traffic calming to a County Road. Staff Advised that MDC is looking at the intersection.
- Biltmore Speed Zone
 - Staff Updated the Board that the city is in the process of purchasing the signs.
- Police Update
 - Sgt. Barnett informed the Board of the data collected with the speed shields.
- Old Business
 - Staff updated the Board on the status of (2) resolutions. update on the Sidewalk Gap Map was provided.
- Traffic project updates
 - Staff updated the board on (2) traffic calming sites that were completed and advised project is on schedule.
 - Staff provided update on Ponce Phase III.
- Vision Zero
 - Staff discussed the Vision Zero and what it would mean if the City Adopted it.

SUBMITTED BY:

BOARD COMMITTEE SECRETARY:

Melissa De Zayas Mojarena, P.E. – Senior Transportation Engineer

ATTACHMENTS:

March 15, 2022 Meeting minutes.